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November 17, 2015 
 
Overview & Background 
  
Winnetka Public School Nursery (“WPSN”), a long-time tenant of the District is 
requesting Board approval to replace, at its cost, an awning over the entrance 
door, which is need of repair. The proposed replacement will be wider in order 
to protect most of the area of the entrance stoop. See the attached diagram of the 
proposed awning replacement.  
 
Administration reviewed the proposed installation and believes it is aesthetically 
appropriate and is not harmful to the structure of the building. WPSN has also 
gained approval for the installation from the Village. 
 

Recommendation 
  
The recommendation is for the Board to approve the installation of the 
replacement awning, as proposed by WPSN.  
 
Attachments 
 
Diagrams of the current & proposed new replacement awning 
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